
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Tuesday, August 2, 2022 4:38 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210015 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2022 2:22 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210015 

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2022 8:57 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

-----Original Message-----
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Monday, August 01, 2022 10:17 PM 
To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: bugaboomdc@aol.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 
Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Charlotte Stovall 
Company: 
Primary Phone: 
Secondary Phone: 
Email: bugaboomdc@aol.com 

Response requested? No 
CC Sent? Yes 

Comments: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/2/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05193-2022 

You've already allowed FPL to screw over NW Florida with those ridiculous rate increases, please DO NOT allow them to 
increase those rates even more, we the people should not have to pay for any more of their projects. When are you 
going to start saying NO to them? Get them out of your pockets, stand up to them and vote NO on this increase they are 
asking for. You're supposed to be watching out for the people of Florida, not line the pockets of big businesses such as 
FPL. If they can pay millions a year to their people, they can afford to pay for their own construction adventures. 
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